
 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 4:42 PM 
 
Subject: Proposed Fare Increases 
 
Hi there,  

As a daily public transport user, I object to the proposed train and bus fare increases in Sydney.  The 
current services do not justify a hike in fares. 

I travel every day on the 339 bus, and most nights have to stand up all the way to Clovelly because of 
over-crowding.  I do not wish to pay more for the current service. 

Thanks 


